
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 December 2011 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 4 Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

 
Withdrawal of Notice of Meeting 

 
Diversified biofuel and resource company SWW Energy Limited (ASX:SWW) (SWW or the Company) 

advises that the Australian Securities and Investments Commission is unable to grant consent to 

Grant Thornton to resign as Auditor of the Company. Consequently the directors have resolved to 

withdraw the notice of meeting dated 1 November 2011 and as such the general meeting of 

shareholders on 9 December 2011 will not proceed. 

 
For and on behalf of the Board 
 
Mr Matthew Foy 
Director 
 
 
 
About SWW: SWW Energy Limited is a Perth-based diversified biofuel and resource company 
involved in the marketing and design of biodiesel production and operations 
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